File in Section: -
Bulletin No.: Pl1244

Service Bulletin Date: May, 2014

PRELIMINARY INFORMATION

Subject: Removal of Rear Door Paint Protection Patch

Models: 2014-2015 GMC Terrain
Vehicles Built After May 14, 2014
Condition/Concern

3829566

Some customers or dealership personnel may comment that the paint protection patch is missing from the rear door
as shown in the illustration above.

Recently a change was made that removed the protection patch from production.

Recommendation/Instructions
DO NOT install this patch on vehicles built after the above date as this is a design change.



